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Angle Vale Riverbanks College Junction Upgrades 
Changed traffic conditions and upcoming works  
The Department for Infrastructure and Transport (the Department) is delivering local road improvements to 
support the construction of the new Riverbanks College B-12 in Angle Vale. This upgrade is funded by the South 
Australian Government and will improve the safety and efficiency for all road users near the College. 

Final asphalting works, signal and new LED road lighting installations are continuing along Angle Vale, 
Riverbanks and Frisby Roads at Angle Vale. 

To safely facilitate these works, the junction of Frisby Road with Angle Vale Road will be closed with a 
temporary traffic detour in place from 7am Tuesday, 2 November until 5pm Friday, 5 November 2021, 
weather permitting. Please see detour map over the page and onsite signage for more details. 

Works will be undertaken between 7am and 6pm however the temporary detour will remain in place outside of 
these work hours.  

A 40 km/h speed restriction will be in place and lane and other speed restrictions may apply, subject to on site 
conditions. Road users are asked to plan ahead, allow extra travel time and take care when workers are on site. 
Observe speed limits, lane restrictions and traffic controllers when travelling through the area.  

Some noise disturbance can be expected at times while these works are completed, however the work will be 
managed to minimise disturbance to nearby residents and businesses as much as practically possible 

Pedestrians and cyclists are advised to take care when travelling through the area. For safety reasons there 
may be some restricted access. Where required, signage will be in place to direct pedestrians and cyclists to 
alternative access and/or detours. 

Access to properties, including Angle Vale Primary School and the Angle Vale Community Sports Centre will be 
maintained throughout the works. Every effort will be made to minimise impacts to the community.  

The Department appreciates your patience and cooperation whilst these important works are undertaken. 

Project completion is expected in time for the 2022 school year, weather permitting. 

Further information: 

To find out more about the project or to register for future updates, please  

• visit www.dit.sa.gov.au/anglevaleschool  
• call 1300 794 880; or  
• email DIT.CommunityRelations@sa.gov.au 

http://www.dit.sa.gov.au/anglevaleschool
mailto:DIT.CommunityRelations@sa.gov.au
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